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Dr T J Snape 
The Blood Products Laboratory 
Elstree 
Herts WD6 3BX 

Dear Dr Snape 

THE NEW HEAT—TREATED FACTOR VIII & IX COIX-GE TRATES 

Thank you for your recent letters about these two new products 
type BY and 9A. At present I cannot see that any patients are 
suitable for a clinical trial to evaluate their safety as 
described in the protocols; but I shall bear it in mind when 
suitable cases present. In the meantime I should like to use 
both products on the named patient basis, and the names of 
the patients are listed below: 

Haemophilia A — for concentrate 8Y 

GRO-A 
GRO-A 

Haemophilia B — for concentrate 9A 

GRO-A GRO-A 

The excess proportion of Christmas disease patients is because 
we wish to use your concentrate for them all, whereas some of 
the haemophilia A patients are treated t rith cryoprecipitate. 

I passed our old untreated factor IX to Dr David Taberner at 
the Thromboplastin Reference Laboratory at tdithington Pospital 
before your letter came with instructions to return it to you. 

The factor VIII concentrate should be supplied through the 
North Western Blood Transfusion Service. I should be grateful 
if you would send a supply of factor IX concentrate 9A direct 
to me. 

With thanks 

Tours_._ sincerely 
GRO-C 

Lire .tor, Hae + o hilia Cert--re 

cc. Dr R etiensley, BS 
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